
CAMPUS SCHOOL, IIT KANPUR 

                         NOTICE Regarding Fee Payment for Classes KG to V 

Dear Parents, 
 
          This is to inform you that Online Payment of fee for the Third trimester (October to 

December 2019) can be done through SBI Collect from Thursday, 10 October, 2019 and it 

will remain open till Thursday, 31 October 2019. Please refer to the school diary for the Fee 

structure. 

 
 In case of any problem please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
 
Thanks 
Principal 
 
Note: Parents who have already deposited the fee should ignore this mail. 
 


